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August 23, 1982

Docket Nos. 50-245
50-336
A02663

Mr. Thomas T. Martin, Director
Region 1
Division of Engineering and Technical Programs
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
631 Park Avenue
King of Prussia, Pennsylvania 19406

References: (1) T. T. Martin letter to W. G. Counsil dated
July 21, 1982.

(2) W. G. Counsil letter to D. G. Eisenhut dated
August 17, 1982.

Gentlemen:

Millstone Nuclear Power Station, Unit No.1 and No. 2
Combined Inspection Nos. 50-245/82-11 and 50-336/82-11

This letter addresses the Notice of Deviation forwarded by reference

(1). The corrective action has been completed and was forwarded by
reference (2).

Reference (2) also contains a description of the events which led to the
failure to meet or extend a commitment date, resulting in the issuance

of the subj ect Notice of Deviation.

As the events described in reference (2) indicate, the March 1,1982
commitment date was inadvertently omitted when the corrective action
commitment was reinstated in the commitment follow program at the station.
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This resulted in the associated MASP revision being handled as a routine
administrative change scheduled to be completed by August 31, 1982. In
the context of the telephone conversation of July 9,1982, it was the
failure to include the commitment date in the commitment reinstatement
which was described as an " administrative oversight". Immediately upon
being reminded of the commitment date during that telephone conversation,
the associated MASP revision was assigned top priority and completed
expeditiously.

As the failure to meet this commitment date is an exception from normal
practice, and as it was the result of an error in the way the item was
reinstated in the commitment follow program, no changes to that program
are considered to be warranted. However, personnel using the program
have been cautioned to ensure that the commitment action has been completed
prior to deleting items from the follow program.

Very truly yours,

NORTHEAST NUCLEAR ENERGY COMPANY
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W. G. Counsil
Senior Vice President
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ByffJ4P.Capetta
Vrce President
Nuclear and Environmental
Engineering
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